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Celebrations ELDERS 

Jim Conn, 676-7954 

Bruce Pierce, 777-9823 

Bill Werner, 254-0283 

David Woodford, 298-9375 

 

 

EVANGELIST 

Jim Conn, 676-7954 

 

 

DEACON 

Scott Clements, Worship 

321-480-6202 

 

 

MINISTRY LEADERS 
 

Paul Cowdrey, Outreach 

815-262-9830 
 

Hy Reed, Facilities 

321-537-9871 

 

 

BULLETIN NEWS 

Lyn Newton 

321-960-0916 

Or 

newtonlyn26@gmail.com 

Friday noon deadline for  

bulletin information 

 

 

FOOD PANTRY 

Wednesday, 2—4 p.m. 

Saturday, 9—11 a.m. 

For urgent food needs, contact 
the church, 321-779-4688 

 

WiFi password: matthew1 
 

Any bulletin info or prayer  

requests can be emailed to:   

newtonlyn26@ gmail.com   

Sermons are recorded. If you 
missed one, please go to our 
website:  cofcoceanside.net 

CHURCH OF CHRIST OCEANSIDE 

104 NE 3rd Street, Satellite Beach, FL 32937 

321-779-4688 
www.cofcoceanside.net   churchofchristoceanside@gmail.com 

Assembly Times 
Sunday Morning 

Bible Study, 9:30 a.m.; Worship and Children’s Bible Hour, 10:30 

Sunday Evening, 6:00 p.m., Worship and Fellowship 

Wednesday Evening 

Dollar Dinner, 6:00 p.m.; Worship and Fellowship, 7:00 p.m. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events  

November 27 Memorial Service for Beth Cotton, 4 p.m. 

December 3 Christmas Fellowship, 7—9 p.m. 

December 10 St. Augustine Inn Tours trip  

December 25 Christmas Sunday 

January 1 Dinner on the Grounds 

  November 27   December 4 

Song Leader John Wahtera   Scott Clements 

Scripture Reading Bruce Pierce   Noah Mumme 

Opening Prayer David Woodford   Bruce Pierce 

Communion Bill Werner   Willie Bryant 

Sermon  Jim Conn    Jim Conn 

Closing Prayer Willie Bryant   Bruce Pierce 

Lord’s Table Stephen Masterson, Joe Montello,  Sammy Mumme, Hy Reed, 

  Chris Ankersen, Willie Bryant  Noah Mumme, Michael Clarke 

Greeters  Jim and Linda Conn   Connie Fichtl/Linda Bradford 

November 13 records 

Bible Study, 38; Worship, 74, Contribution, $ (budget $2,392.49) 
 

Communion Schedule,  

November, Joe and Patti Montello, December, Suzanne Branard 

Women's Prayer Partner Meeting, Thursdays at 2:45—4.  

Call Freddi at 536-8541 for location and questions. Let's get together to pray for each 
other, our church, our nation  
 

ADULT BIBLE CLASSES, FALL 2016  

Sunday a.m.: , Ladies Classroom, Children of the Day;  

  Auditorium, Adult class, “Guidance to the Christian” 

Wed. p.m.: Matthew, Fellowship Hall  

Song Leader, Scott Clements 

Scripture Reading, David Woodford 

Opening Prayer, Eugene Foreman 

Communion/Offering, Bruce Pierce 

Message, “Being Fruitful—Learning by Parables” Jim Conn 

Closing Comments, Bill Werner 

Closing Prayer, Jeff Shepherd 

Serving at the Lord’s Table 

Stephen Masterson, Joe Montello, 
Chris Ankersen, Willie Bryant 

“No one lights a lamp and hides it in a jar or puts it under a bed. Instead, he puts 
it on a stand, so that those who come in can see the light. For there is nothing 
hidden that will not be disclosed, and nothing concealed that will not be known or 
brought out into the open. Therefore consider carefully how you listen. Whoever 
has will be given more; whoever does not have, even what he thinks he has will 
be taken from him.”  

Luke 8:16—18 

Greeters,  

Paul and Belinda Cowdrey 



Pantry Ponderings 
Thanks for all the bags! Keep them coming! 

Pantry Report for week ending  

November 5 

81 households visited the pantry, feeding a 
total of 189 people. 

Being Fruitful – Learning by Parables 
Matthew 13 
I. The Parables of Jesus 
How do we understand parables? 
II. Why Teach in Parables? Mathew 13: 10-16, 34-35 
How do the parables bring His teaching to light? 
Matthew 13:3-9; Luke 8:16-18 
III. The Sower of the Word, Matthew 13:18-23 
What is the message of the Sower to us today? 
Hebrews 3:18-19; John 6:26; Matthew 12:43-45 

SPIRITUAL NEEDS: Those dedicated to mission work; the leaders of the church, Our College students. 

Our Teen Ministry.  
 

HEALTH NEEDS:  Scott Comiskey is in rehab. John Branard had surgery on his foot recently.  Annette 
Reed fell and broke her shoulder and elbow. A friend of Martha Flores, Catherine Shannon health and 
financial issues. Rhonda Davis’s niece, Sierra, born 10 weeks premature, has gone home with her par-
ents. Nelson Flores has back and neck discomfort. Martha Flores has neuropathy and foot pain.  Chris 
and Debbie Ankersen’s grandson Bryan will have his first surgery November 21. Walter Abendroth, 

congestive heart failure, and his wife, Beverly Humphress, who is his primary caregiver.  
 

CANCER: Lyn Newton’s co-worker, Freda Rigby was found to have a recurrence of cancer and broke 
her hip. Diane Kromko’s sister in law, Karen is in treatment for uterine cancer. Dave Autry continues to 
need prayers. Bonnie Thom, Liz Newton’s music teacher, bone marrow transplant for Acute Myeloid Leu-

kemia. Cherie Ramos (friend of Lyn Newton), stage 4.  
 

Ongoing Medical Issues: Diane Kromko’s mother and step-father have ongoing needs. Lori Hack-

man. 
 

FINANCIAL AND FAMILY NEEDS  Satara Rabassa, currently in Compass for behavioral issues. Martha 
Flores needs a job. Leah Rae Paisley is still working on resolving issues surrounding the house fire she 
endured. Please keep the people who frequent our food pantry in your prayers. 
 

Addresses for cards and notes of encouragement:  

Ankersen, Debbie 245 Waterside Drive, Indian Harbour Beach, 32937  

Autry, Dave, 185 Mar Len Drive, Melbourne Beach, 32951  

Hackman, Lori, 2395 Port Malabar Road, Palm Bay, 32905  

Rigby, Freda, 3542 Bobwhite Court, W. Melbourne, FL 32904 

Thom, Bonnie, 795 Haftez Street NE, Palm Bay, 32907  

Tuttle, Dave, 764 Ventura Dr., Satellite Beach, 32937  

We will list as many addresses as possible for people on the prayer list. This will be done so that 
anyone who wishes to write a note or card of encouragement will be more able to do it. However, 
this will not be mandatory for those seeking prayers. Privacy will be respected and the addresses 
will not be listed for those who would rather not have them listed.  

Prayer 

Family Happenings 

November Birthdays 

and Anniversaries 

2—Beverly Humphress, 
         Hy & Annette Reed 
3—June Vogt 
6—Cameron Wright 
9—Leah Rae Paisley 
12—Bill Werner 
15—Lyn Newton 
17—Paul & Vickie Keller 
22—Vickie Keller, Rachel Woodford 
30—Paul Keller 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! Christmas Fellowship will be Decem-
ber 3rd in the Church Fellowship Hall from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm. Appe-
tizers will be served.  A gift exchange is being planned also. There will 
be 3 categories - Children, Adult Male and Adult Female. If you would 
like to participate, please bring a gift costing no more than $5.00 for 
your category. 
This would be another great opportunity to invite your friends also! In-

vitations are available for that purpose on the bulletin table in the hallway. 
Please sign the sheet if you plan to attend. Please sign up your guests too to make 
sure we have enough food.  

Recently, a letter was read to the congrega-
tion from John Branard resigning his position 
as Elder. He has come to the conviction that 
his ongoing health situation prevents him 
from participating fully in the position as shep-
herd. He expressed gratitude to having been 
able to serve the congregation in this capacity 
for many years, and is grateful for the support 
of Bill Werner, who he has served with, and 
the newly appointed elders for their willing-
ness to serve. As a congregation, we can be 
very grateful for John’s loving service and 
guidance as an elder for the past decade.  

The St. Augustine Bed and Breakfast 
Christmas Tour will be held Saturday and 
Sunday December 10 and 11 from 1—5 
p.m. Each day a dozen B&B’s and one 
house museum will be open and deco-
rated. Tickets are $40 and are good both 
days. This is different information than 
provided earlier. If a group wants to go on 
Saturday, sign up quickly and purchase 
your tickets online at  
www.staugustinebandbtour.com  There is 
a sign up sheet on the hall bulletin board. 

Please do not let unsupervised children 

use the classrooms as a play area after 

service. If they are used (with adult super-

vision), please make sure they are picked 

up and ready for the next class. Thanks. 

There will be no Wednesday 

night worship this week due 

to the Thanksgiving holiday. 


